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Dear Mr. Albrighr,
Thank you very much for your interest in Danish affairs.

First of all, please excuse us for not responding to your request until
now.

We are pleased to inform you that according to the Danish Minstry of
Environment and Energy, toxic fluorides have never been added to the
public water supplies in Denmark. Consequently, no Danish city has ever
been fluoridated.

We sincerely hope this answers your questions. Should you have any
further questions concerning Danish environmental affairs | advice you
to contact the Informaton Centre of the Ministry of Environment and
Energy (Lazderstrzde 1-3; 1201 Copenhagen K; Denmark). For any
other information concerning Denmark please do not hesitate to contact
us again.

Yours teuly,



